May 23, 2002

Ms. Elynor Kagan

Managing Editor, Humanities

School Division

Pearson Education Canada

26 Prince Andrew Place

Don Mills, Ontario

M3C 2T8

Dear Ms. Kagan:

Thank you for your letter of May 3, 2002 which included a copy of the revised pages for Marsha Lederman’s essay entitled “Going home to Auschwitz” which appears in your anthology, SightLines 10.

We very much appreciate your kindness in acceding to our request for the changes made.

Thank you again for your cooperation in this regard.

Sincerely,

Jan Cytowski

President

ac. Ms. Janice Crawford

Curriculum and Assessment Policy Branch

Ontario Ministry of Education

900 Bay St., 16th Floor. Mowatt Block

Toronto, Ontario M7A 1L2

Mrs. Elizabeth Rogacki, President, CPC - HEB

